
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
BEFORE THE CONTRA COSTA COUNTY  

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  
 

COUNTYWIDE 
 

SUPERVISORIAL REDISTRICTING ORDINANCE 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, August 9, 2011, at 10:00 a.m., in 
the County Administration Building, Board Chambers, 651 Pine Street 
(corner of Pine and Escobar streets), Martinez, California, the Contra Costa 
County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing to consider 
adoption of an ordinance establishing new supervisorial district boundaries 
for Contra Costa County, based on the 2010 federal decennial census.  
Adoption of the ordinance would adjust the boundaries of all five 
supervisorial districts of the County.  
 
Any interested person may appear at the public hearing and be heard on the 
proposed ordinance. If you challenge this matter in court, you may be 
limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public 
hearing or in written correspondence. 
 
 
Date: July 26, 2011 
 
 
DAVID TWA, Clerk of the  
Board of the Board of Supervisor and  
County Administrator 
 
 
BY: __June McHuen, Deputy Clerk_____ 
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